
From: Joyce Bernstein 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 9:35 AM 
To: 'CraigF199@aol.com' 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Doris McGhee 
Subject: RE: WOBX; Facility ID No. 14324 
Dear Mr. Fox: 
 
            By letter dated March 25, 2011, the Video Division requested information from 
Metro TV, Inc., the licensee of Class A television station WOBX-CA, Syracuse, New 
York, regarding its failure to make the required quarterly Form 398 electronic filings for 
WOBX-CA.  The letter also stated that if the failure to make the quarterly filings was due 
to Metro’s election to let WOBX-CA revert to low power television status, it need only 
notify the Commission of this election and request a change in status for the station as 
permitted by Section 73.6001(d) of the Commission’s rules. 
 
            In an email dated April 25, 2011, you requested a change in status for WOBX-CA 
from Class A to low power television status.  Please be informed that we have changed 
the status of WOBX-CA as requested and that no further action is required of Metro TV 
Inc. 
 
Joyce L. Bernstein 
Attorney-Advisor 
Video Division, Media Bureau 
 
 

 
From: CraigF199@aol.com [mailto:CraigF199@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 7:01 PM 
To: Joyce Bernstein 
Subject: WOBX 
 
Ms. Bernstein, 
  
In response to your letter, please see the attached.  Also, a hard copy was sent 4/23/11. 
  
Metro TV, Inc. 


